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Bridgend Centre
Shopping at the Bridgend Post July 2021
Here are a few guidelines to explain how things will work after 19th July. Our absolute priority is the safety of the people who come into our Centre. We want to be a home-from-home where vulnerable people feel safe to visit and enjoy some social contact in a non-threatening environment. We believe we have a social responsibility to everyone in our community. 
· In order to maintain social distancing, please maintain a 2-metre distance between you and other customers
· A one-way system will be put in place. Entry will be through the side door (fire door). Please use the Anti-bacterial hand gel as you enter to clean your hands. Payment will be in the front kitchen near reception and exit will be through the main front door
· Our staff and volunteers will continue to wear masks. We ask that you also wear one if you can.
· You will be offered a basket to put your purchases in
· Please do not come into the Bridgend if you are feeling unwell or have the symptoms of Covid-19 (cough, high temperature or the loss of sense of smell or taste)
· Anti-bacterial hand gel will be available throughout the Centre to use
· We do not currently have any changing or trying on facilities available, this includes shoes. We will give you a full refund on items you wish to return that still have their Bridgend tag on it or if you have a receipt
· When you get to the till, please remove the hangers from the clothes and put in the box provided. You will asked to read the price and any gift aid number to the person on the till. Preferred payment will be contactless card payment but we will take cash
· Drinks and refreshments will be available to purchase on the veranda. Toilets are available for your use.

Thank you for your understanding
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